
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Toby for brilliant writing about jungle 

animals. Charlie for super reading. 
P2/3- Naomi for super work with subtraction. 

Anna for great artwork. 
P5/6- Lillian for super progress in reading. Isaac 

for having a good attitude to his work. Reenie 

showing kindness to Mrs F.  
P7- Arya for taking part enthusiastically in 
volleyball. Dylan for producing a fantastic 

tessellation.  
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What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 5th June –  
P6/7 @ Woodhall – Bus leaves 
9:15am.  
Music Club 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 6th June –  
Swimming P5 
Woodhall 
Piano 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 7th June –  
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
P5 – Portrush Trip 
Woodhall – 2pm Pick up in 
Kilrea.  
Thursday 8th June–  
P7 Chronicle Photo – (am) 
Streetwise Event – P7 
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
 

Girls’ Football 
These girls are fantastic. Some are 

just learning the game while others 
have played for clubs, but they all 

work hard and encourage each 
other! Three draws from 4 games 

with one last second defeat. 
#GoGorran 

Dinner –  
Week 4 

 

Sports Fixtures 

• Harper’s Shield – 10th May✅ 

• Football Festival – 11th May✅ 

• P4/5 Football – 24th May ✅ 

• Aviva Rugby Festival (P7) – 30th 

May ✅ 

• Girls’ Football 31st May - ✅ 

• Boys’ Cricket 1st June - ✅ 

• Volleyball (P7 Girls) 1st June - ✅ 

• Girl’s Cricket 2nd June –  

• NI football finals – 16th June - 

• Sports Day –23rd June - 

Aldi Play Rugby @Aviva Stadium 
What an experience they had in Dublin. Running 
out onto the pitch, meeting players, seeing the 
trophies, and playing some matches – scoring 

plenty of tries and sending the crowd wild.  
A day they will not forget for a long time.  

A huge thank you to our now ‘professional’ 
rugby coaches Mrs Murphy and Mrs Bellingham. 

We look forward to the day that Gorran will 
have a player on the senior Ireland team (it 

can’t be far away!)  
 

Cricket 
We had beautiful weather at 
Coleraine CC for the annual 

primary school cricket 
tournament. Captain Sam S 
led his team to two victories 

and two defeats. A big thanks 
to Stephen and his team for 

organising.  
Good luck to the girls’ team 

who go tomorrow.  

Cash For Clobber Kit 
Thank you for the fantastic 

response to our Cash for 
Clobber collection. The winning 

team was……….. 
The Blues.  

There will be a special treat for 
the blue team members on 

Friday.  
 


